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Fare Adjustment of Fairview Park Coach Service

Dear Parents,

Please note that the fares of Fairview Park Coach Service have been revised with effect
from 1 May 2020. The fares for Yuen Long Route and Sheung Shui Route have increased to HK$9.8 and
HK$12.5 respectively for all non-residents.

We have been liaising with different stakeholders including the Transport Department,
Chairman and members of the Yuen Long District Council, Fairview Park Management Advisory
Committee and Kwoon Chung Bus Holdings Limited for applying student concessionary fares since the
benefit of the students is always of our utmost consideration. In addition, we will keep on seeking more
alternatives to alleviate students’ burden through facilitating other feasible transport arrangements. More
information will be disseminated once we have further updates.

Please sign the electronic circular by 15/5/2020. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

(Principal)



